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The meeting started at 7:00 p.m.
The federal government continues to be in the area to control the cormorants.
The secretary’s report was read and accepted as such.
The treasurer’s report was not available.
The update for the banquet is as follows: overall spending was down, bills are still coming in, there were 172 dinners, and no official numbers are yet available.
Upcoming events include a bike race to be on the trail in August or September, the club is having a golf outing on August 17th, and the girl and Boy Scout projects have no updates.
Pete says the new gator is working well. 
The group at UW-Oshkosh that was working to receive grant money on a group project to put signage on the property did not win so the project will not happen. 
Art said a few spots on the break wall need more gravel and it will completed in the next month and then it is the club’s responsibility to keep after that.  
The project Andrew was working on did not get granted the money he was hoping for so he is scaling it down and still hoping to work on it with area Universities to help control the non-native cattails.
The Winneconne Thrift and Gift has a grant available for a local group looking to support their cause. Kelly is working on completing it.  The interns we were looking to receive grant money only turned out we received half of the money.  Two applicants are in so far for the position.  
Mike was out at the property and saw a Hudsonian Godwit.
The club needs a boat lift to be able to use the boat more. The old cars that were submerged in the lake many years ago as now showing.
Another boy scout contacted the club and wants to make benches and paint the existing ones.  He is going to come to the next board meeting to review his ideas.
The next meeting is out at the club house and the meeting was called adjournment at 7:40 p.m. first by Pat and seconded by Randy.    
